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BJHS Students to Visit Campus  

April 4, 2011 

BLOOMINGTON, Ill. – Illinois Wesleyan University will welcome a group of Bloomington Junior 

High School (BJHS) students to campus on Friday, April 8. The students have been 

participating in Promise and Potential, a mentoring partnership program with BJHS and IWU, 

which supports the promise and potential of middle school students while generating knowledge 

about keys to student success. 

During the day, the students will receive a tour of campus, a physics lecture and a recognition 

ceremony celebrating their own accomplishments.  

For additional information, contact Chair and Professor of Educational Studies and Director of 

Teacher Education Robin Leavitt at (309) 556-3504 or BJHS Counselor Mary Aplington at (309) 

827-0086 or at aplingtonm@district87.org.  

Contact: Jessica Hinterlong ‘11, (309) 556-3181 
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